
 

 

Alberta 
ENVIRONMENTAL APPEAL BOARD                       1995 ABEAB 19    Appeal No.95-010 

Alberta Treasury Branches Plaza Telephone 403/427-6207 

400, 9925 - 109 Street Fax 403/427-4693 

Edmonton, Alberta Bulletin Board 403/422-4992 

Canada T5K 2J8 

September 11, 1995 

Mr. Harvey Locke 

MacKimmie Matthews 

700, 401 - 9th Avenue S.W. 

Calgary, AB T2P 3C5 

Dear Mr. Locke: 

Re: Storm Water Management System to 

Service the West Terrace Subdivision - 

Approval No. 95-MUN-106 

Our File No. EAB 95-010 

The Board acknowledges receipt of your letter by fax on September 8, 1995 withdrawing the 

notice of objection received by this Board. Pursuant to section 87(7) of the Environmental 

Protection and Enhancement Act, the Board hereby discontinues its proceedings in this matter 

and will be closing its file. 

Sincerely, 

A. W. Anderson 

 

Executive Director 

/sao 

cc: Mr. K. Hugh Ham 

Solicitor for the 

Town of Cochrane 

Mr. William McDonald 

Environmental Law Section 

Alberta Justice 
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